
 
 
Minutes of SEMARC Membership Meeting of May 31, 2022    (Approved July 26, 2022) 

 
Location was Zion Lutheran Church, Cottage Grove, MN. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m. by Vice President Dave Larson KEØHAL. 
 
In attendance were members Dave Blume KDØIRF, John Dean KØJDD, Chris Feld KDØUFC, Chuck Hanson 
NAØL, Joe Hibberd W3QLC, Dave Larson KEØHAL, Paul Lauritsen N2VZV, Duane Lovelady NØWUE, Brian 
McInerney NØBM, George Power KØGCP, John Regan KAØHYR, Dick Roberts NØUC, Dave Schultz 
KBØSED; and guests Terry & Lea Dooley.  Total present was 15. 
 
Minutes of the April 26, 2022 membership meeting were approved.  (McInerney, Dean, all) 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Blume reported April starting total was $14,880.01, ending was $14,960.01 
The ending amount was reconciled with the bank statement. 
 
VE Report – Hibberd reported for Dan Franz WDØGUP.  There were 2 candidates on May 21.  One 
upgraded from General to Amateur Extra; the other passed Technician, General & Amateur Extra.   
 
ARES Report – Regan thanked all who turned out for the May 25 REP drill at Park High School.  Another 
drill will be held next year, followed by an exercise two weeks later. 
 
Scholarship – Roberts reported there were no applicants this year. 
 
Activities – Larson reported on the April 30 Fresh Air event.  McInerney reported on the May 14 
Minnesota Birthday Bash event.  The June 4 Battle of Midway WØM Special Event has been moved to 
Fire Station #3 due to the inclement weather forecast.  Field Day will be June 25-26 at the fire station. 
 
Open Forum – Dean reported on Hamvention in Xenia, OH. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:48 p.m. (Hibberd, McInerney, all) 
 
Roberts presented and demonstrated “Maintenance of Antenna Tuners” program following the 
meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joe Hibberd W3QLC 
Secretary 


